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Sullivan County Solid Waste Department 

In response to COVID-19, the Sullivan County Solid Waste Department plans to 
operate our Transfer Stations as normal, at this time. Should the situation 
deteriorate, we will still remain open to the public, but will implement limited 
hours. If that becomes necessary, we will update our hours on the website. 

 

Lynn Johnson, Solid Waste Director, can be contacted at (423) 354-7038 or  
lynn.johnson@sullivancountytn.gov 

 

Kristen Evans can be contacted at (423) 323-6439 or 
Kristen.evans@sullivancountytn.gov 

 


